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All Western Evergreen Nursery and Christmas Tree Farm 
 Celebrating 50+ years of growing GREEN and creating REAL memories, 

6840 Liberty Pole Rd. (County Road 38) 
PO Box 217 

Springwater, NY  14560 
(GPS directions Dansville, NY 14437) 

(585) 669-2659 or (315) 338-3401 or (315) 335-2319 
www.allwesterntrees.com (like us on Facebook!) 

 

  

2022 Announcements 
• Help us with crowd control!  Call AHEAD 

BEFORE coming to the farm, early in the 
season.   We will then be able to tell you how 
busy we are and recommend a better time if 
necessary.   

• We will again have a KID’S FUN BAG TO GO.   
The craft this year is a clothespin reindeer so be 
sure and get a bag for EACH of your children 
under 12 when you check out! 

• The house shop will keep a separate ENTRANCE 
and EXIT for ONE WAY traffic flow. 

• Enjoy a few moments warming yourself by the 
fire pit! 

• Dogs on leash (at all times) welcome! 
• We will gladly take photos, pull and bale any tree 

off the fresh cut racks for those who would like 
to call, pre-pay and pick up their tree. 

 
Tree Prices 

• Prices are a sticky issue this year.  We have seen 
price increases on all inputs this year with those of 
fertilizer and fuel well above 25%.   In order to 
remain in business this coming year, we must 
increase our selling prices.  We are counting on 
customers to understand our situation.  Thank you 
all in advance. 

• Trees of all species up to 10 feet, harvested in 
the field, will be $63 each (plus 8% tax).  Trees 
over 10 feet (counting the trunk and the top) are 
an additional $12/foot for each foot over 10 feet 

• Fresh cut trees near the house are priced by 
species and quality, but never more than the field 
price.   

• Kids Trees are limited to first come, first served 
and for children ONLY please).   

• Cash, check, and credit cards accepted! 
 
 
 
 

Trees For Troops 
 If you are reading this before Thanksgiving and 
you would like to donate, please call 585-669-2659 as any 
donations go toward sending MORE TREES.  After we 
open, all donations put in the container at the checkout go 
toward next year’s program costs!  Thank you for your 
support of this worthwhile program for our troops and their 
families. 
 
Hours of Operation: 

We open for the Christmas season on 
Friday, November 25, 2022, from 9 AM to 5 
PM.  After that, we will be open weekends – 
Saturday from 9 AM to 5 PM, and Sunday from 
11 AM to 5 PM, until Sunday, December 18.  
 

 
At the House Shop 

Look for the wreath, garland, centerpiece, kissing 
ball and mailbox huggie displays!  Tree stands, wreath 
stands and tree bags are available.  

We still have a few LIMITED EDITION tote bags and 
string backpacks with our 50 YEAR logo available in the 
shop for purchase.  They make great Christmas gifts! 

Stephen will have a few of his special laser cut 
ornaments for sale again this year. Check out this year’s 
design! 

Please allow a week for special orders (call 585-669-
2659 and ask for Katherine). 

 
Free Tree Winner! 
William Barnum from Honeoye, NY is the winner of the 
annual free tree give-away from All Western Evergreen 
Nursery & Christmas Tree Farm.  Congratulations, Will! 
(If you want the opportunity to have your name appear here 
next year, be sure to submit your name and contact 
information to the cashier at checkout this year!) 
 

 

 



The young people working on our farm this Christmas season 
 Job Theobald, Amara Jerome, Noah Gibson and Brianna Richardson are the young people you will find greeting you 

outside or in the shop, as well as baling, shaking and loading trees.  Isabel Scheiderich will be cashing you out in the shop 
and creating beautiful centerpiece trees.  Stephen and also Theodore Scheiderich will be your hosts and drivers while you ride 
the utility vehicle. Katherine will be around the shop, manning the upstairs kitchen and always happy to have folks stop by 
the back door to chat a minute!   

 
We know you have many choices of where to buy your REAL tree.  We appreciate your choice of our family 

farm!  Our product is ecologically friendly, totally recyclable and a renewable resource!  Thank you for buying a 
grown in New York REAL tree!  Have a Merry Christmas and a New Year filled with God’s blessings. 

 

 
 

Katherine J. T. Humphrey 
Stephen, Jerrianne, Theodore and Isabel Scheiderich 

(and “Clover” the Collie escape artist! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Go to https://itschristmaskeepitreal.com to see what’s in store for the 2022 season! 

 


